A : % 24th September, 1954,
‘ Dear Mr, van der Weel,

v i : With reference to your letter of the
19th August and my interim reply of the 13th
instant regarding the case of the "CRAMSBERGEN",
I have now had an official letter from the
Croningen Surveyors to say that, apart from the
number of fire extinguishers, all the remaining
' requirements of Chapter ™ of the Rules have been
u complied with,

In these circumstances 1t has been
decided to adopt the suggestion made in the
funnltlmate paragraph of your above mentioned

etter as 1t applies to fire-fighting apparatus
in motor rooms of Dutch coasters.

With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

Pelis van der Weel, Esq,,
ROTTERDAM,
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